
Firm selects August Employee
of the Month

Deann Aderholt

DeAnn  Aderholt,  Legal  Assistant,  is  Phillips  Murrah’s
Employees  of  the  Month  for  August  2017.

“It’s a great honor and a wonderful surprise for my peers to
recognize me and my effort,” she said. “I’m so thankful for my
job here at Phillips Murrah and my work family that’s come
along with it!

“My co-workers and my bosses are wonderful.  I couldn’t ask
for a better place to spend my Mondays through Fridays!

The Employee of the Month is selected anonymously by Phillips
Murrah staff on merits of teamwork and overall contributions
to the Firm.

“DeAnn is that perfect team member as she always works hard
and also has the strength of character to suggest a better way
for all of us,” Director Jim A. Roth said. “She’s great and
I’m lucky to work with her everyday.”
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Phillips Murrah has been recognized as an Oklahoma Top Work
Place by The Oklahoman/WorkplaceDynamics two years in a row.
Our Firm strives to recognize and reward our employees for
excellence. Each Employee of the Month is chosen by a monthly
survey of peers.
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